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I’m  trying to get up to speed with my PO position.   
• Have been reading posts on AFG Connects concerning PO issues. 
• Sent emails to AWSC members (Officers/Coordinators/District Reps/AIS) to 

encourage them to share about the Membership Survey, and make copies of 
poster with tear off strips with the site to take the survey.  Found it very 
interesting on an individual level.  The survey closed on 2/27/2018.  It will 
take some time before we hear the evaluation.  Asking for input from those 
who took the survey…what are your thoughts? 

• Also encouraging continued distribution of Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism (AFA).  
It is a simple project for individuals to do for public outreach locally.  If you 
have older issues, you can still distribute them.  Use an address label with 
local contact information (Phone # or Website) and cover the year with the 
label.   

• I continue to write my articles for Northern HiLights  (Jan/Feb; March and 
April) My contact info is there and I appreciate any questions or feedback on 
what is posted. 

• I plan on having info at the Spring Assembly about the difference between 
the Forum and Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism, as well as writing guidelines for 
submissions for the 2019AFA. 

• Asking Group Reps, District Reps and AIS to share on a poster board at the 
Assembly, what Public Outreach project you are doing or have done that was 
successful.   
 

LIS, 
Connie D.  


